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Due to the duties of the EAB members, individual meetings between the SEEDRUG members
and the EAB members took place during the last year of the project.

However, the project coordinator and other members of the SEEDRUG consortium had periodic
meetings with EAB members (Prof. C. Luchinat, Prof. V. Episkopou and Dr. A. Perrakis)
discussing the progress of the project and setting up new collaborative efforts
(exchange/transfer of knowledge, research projects and scientific results, proposal submission,
organization of new EU networks for future grant applications etc.).




